Mazzini, Remo - MYR

From:

Prasad, Sandeep <:

Sent:

Tuesday, November 2, 2021 8:39 PM

To:

Magdaleño, Ricardo - MYR

Cc:

Mazzini, Remo - MYR

Subject:

Astroworld Main St Closure

[Message Came from Outside the City of Houston Mail System] Hi Remo and Ricardo,

Travis Scott's 3rd Annual Astroworld Festival is coming up this week on November 5th and 6th. During the Festivals in 2018 and 2019, there were a lot of transgressions on the Main Street side of the Yellow Lot. Those included destroying property and various acts of violence. Due to those instances, we are asking to close the 2 outside lanes going northbound on Main Street beginning November 3rd, 2021. This was a request done after many public safety meetings in conjunction with Assistant Chief Michael Skillern from the HPD.

If you have any questions, please let me know.

Thank you.

Sandeep Prasad | Parking Manager, ASM Global-NRG Park

Verizon Wireless Cell •
Office | Fax

One NRG Park | Houston, TX 77054



Please consider the environment before printing this email